
 
 
 
William and Jeanette Carson 
Upper Deerwood Neighborhood 
Ukiah, CA 95482 
 
Board of Supervisors 
501 Low Gap Road 
Ukiah, CA 95482 
 
11/10/18 
 
Re: Support for the Cannabis Prohibition Combining District of the Upper Deerwood Neighborhood. 
 
Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors, 
 
I have owned property and have lived in the Upper Deerwood neighborhood since 1979.  My property is 
within the boundaries of the Deerwood Cannabis Prohibition Combining District (CPCD) and I support 
the creation of this district. 
 
We appreciate the process the County initiated for the creation of these Combining Districts.  We, also, 
appreciate the involvement of Michael Baker International for developing the process and the 
willingness to listen to our suggestions and concerns. 
 
Polling within our neighborhood showed 94% in favor of the CPCD.  We are very pleased that the 
Planning Commission recognized the strength of our desire for the CPCD and has unanimously 
recommended approval of the CPCD to the Board of Supervisors. 
 
We strongly urge you to vote to approve the creation of the Deerwood CPCD. 
 
Thank you, 
William and Jeanette Carson 


